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This bill would require that, when the Board of Trustees of the Minnesota State Colleges and 

Universities negotiates collective bargaining agreements with its instructional and administrative 

employees, the board may not agree to employee compensation amounts that would exceed the funds 

currently available to the board for employee compensation purposes. 


